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Eyton School  Newsletter Spring 2017

Happy Summer Term to you all!!!!!!!!!

	Diary Dates  These are also in Calendar on the website  www.eytonprimary.co.uk
26th April – Free  Football for all children Wednesdays for 10 weeks (R,Y1&Y2 11-12am Yrs 3-6 12-1pm)
Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday (No School)

Tuesday 2nd May – P.C. Kim in to talk to the children about People Who Help Us and Staying Safe.
Monday 8th, Tuesday 9th, Weds 10th May: National Test Dates. Please ensure all children are in school.
14th May 10am – Family Service at St Deiniol’s Eyton – everyone welcome

17th May 7pm – Open meeting at Eyton Church to discuss the way forward for St Deiniol’s – see below

Free cricket sessions to start this term  - we will text when we have a date

	Newsletters, texts and emails

We are currently collating the information received and will let you know as soon as possible the results of the questionnaires. Thanks to everyone for your support and all the innovative ideas shared. One idea is to put all the new news at the top so you don’t miss anything and reminders lower down – so here goes!

	Green, Yellow, Amber or Red?
Each year the school is colour coded depending on how much support it needs to meet targets. There are many reasons a school may change categories including change of headteacher, the appointment of an acting head, resignation of Chair of Governors, loss of teaching assistant support. As you are all aware, Eyton has dealt admirably with many of these changes, but the government is airing on the side of caution and have given us extra support to raise standards. Most of this support comes from our GWE Advisor Mrs Jane Borthwick who many of you will have seen in school regularly since January. The teachers work well with Mrs Borthwick who always has practical ideas for implementing new teaching strategies, planning, assessments and improving teaching and learning. If you have specific questions about how the colour coding works or about any new teaching ideas being implemented, please see your child’s class teacher who will be happy to explain the changes. Thanks

	Congratulations Freya and Ellen!!!!

Freya Whitney-Lang was bag packing at Morrison's Supermarket in Wrexham with 1st Marchwiel Guides over the weekend. 20+ Guides were asked to attend the event between 9.45am and 15:45pm to raise funds for a trip taking place in August 2017. Freya was the only girl to attend the whole event along with 2 adult leaders. £220.99 was raised from the back packing. The Guide Leaders were extremely grateful of Freya's help. Ellen Capstick also has her final total for the haircut for the Little Princess Trust - £1300!!!

Thanks to both Ellen and Freya for their commitment to being active citizens and ambassadors for Eyton School. They will both be rewarded in whole school worship on Friday. 

	Community News
20th May – 7.30pm St Dunawd’s Church Bangor on Dee – St Cecilia’s Singers – Concert 

15th July 2-4pm Strawberry Tea – Yew Tree Cottage

21st October 7.30pm - St Dunawd’s Church Bangor on Dee- Sirenian Singers Concert

	St Deiniol’s Church, Eyton

The exciting plans for the renovation of Eyton Church into a multifunctional community building are now available. Please come along to Eyton Church on 17th May at 7.30pm to look at the plans and talk through the scheme. Refreshments provided!!!

	Get Fit For Summer!

This term there will be a free activity club on Wednesdays for all junior pupils (Yrs 3-6), parents and staff. There will be a variety of sporting and fitness activities such as dance, rounders and skipping to get everyone active for summer. Every minute of activity for every person will be counted to see how many minutes we can do before the holidays. What do you think our minute total will be? Details will be posted on the website and on the school notice board. 

	Summer Safe
Now that the Summer is here please could you send a sun hat in to school with your child. If you would like to send suncream into school please do. Please label the suncream with your child’s name. Children are encouraged not to share suncream as their skin is still very new and sensitive. Please send in a note if you do not want us to help your child apply sun cream.  

	Admin Support
Many of you will have noticed that there is no secretary in place yet. Please note that this will be resolved by half term. Please continue to send in your dinner money and Eyton Extras fees in every week as this is still banked and records kept. The new secretary will be sending bills when he/she starts!
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